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 As a TVR (Tribal veteran representative) and a member of Post 26 American Legion and the
 newly formed VFW(Veterans of Foreign Wars). I have found out there is no social worker on
 Prince of Wales. We have veterans that getting older and in housing but needing legal and
 medical issues addressed. 
So on the budget committee, please make note that we will try to formalize a better rapport
 with social services. I called VA and asked about social work they told me to call cornerstone.
 The response I got from them was disappointing. Everyone wants to be paid, but hard to get
 anyone to take on the responsibility.
 
Jan Trojan
907-401-0148
 

 

mailto:/O=LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS AGENCY/OU=LEGISLATURE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LIOCKTN
mailto:Finance.Committee@akleg.gov

